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Northem States Power Company

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapohs, Mintwsota 55401
Telephone (612) 330-5500

February 15, 1985

Ms Reba M Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Ref: Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant
Dockets Nos. 20-282/50-306 - Your letter dated February 12, 1985

Enclosed is a check for $150.00 to cover the application tee required
for our December 21, 1984 request for exemption from the schedular
requirements of 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix R. This fee was requested
in your letter of February 12, 1985.

We apologize for this oversight and are revising our procedures to
comply with the new NRC Fee Regulationa.

D ' O Mw
David Musolf
Manager - Nuclear Support Services

cc: NRR Project Manager, FRC
NaS File (G-Acct-NRC Lic & Insp Fates)
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